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    Stanbridge Lower School
Tilsworth Road

Stanbridge

Beds

LU7 9HY

Monday 27th January 2020.

Queen’s Park Faith Tour

Dear Parents/Carers

To enhance and support children’s learning in Religious Education from years 1 to 4, we are planning a trip to Queen’s Park in Bedford to take a ’Faith Tour’. Each tour will be led by a member of the faith community. The pupils will spend time at All Saint’s Parish Church, Bedford, Jamia Masjid Gulshane Bagdhad Mosque and Guru Nanak Gurdwara.
The visit will take place on Tuesday 31st March 2020, leaving school at 9.15am and returning to school by the end of the school day. The cost of the visit is £10.00 per child.
If there are any parents who are willing and able to help on the trip, could you please indicate on the reply slip. We are very grateful to those adults who help to make our visits such a positive experience for our pupils.

Please complete and return the slip, together with the donation by Monday 24th February  (1st day back after half term). Full details of the visit will be sent home with your child the week before the trip.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Ashpole
RE Subject Leader.

Reply slip- For The Faith Tour

I do/ do not give my permission for ____________________________ Class _________
to participate in the Faith Tour on Tuesday 31st March 2020. I enclose a voluntary donation of 

£10.00.    Signed ____________________________ 

I am able to help with this visit- please enter contact detail below
